To Members of the Northeast SCCM Chapter:

[bookmark: _GoBack]	As a longtime SCCM member, I would be honored to join the Northeast SCCM Chapter Steering Committee as a State Representative for the State of Massachusetts.  Currently, I am an attending physician in Critical Care and Emergency Medicine at Massachusetts General Hospital and hold multiple leadership positions in critical care within the Mass General Brigham health system.  These leadership positions include being the Medical Director of the Blake 12 Intensive Care Unit and Director of Surgical Critical Care at MGH.  Additionally, I hold co-director positions for two of our ICUs at our community hospitals.  Lastly, as a Medical Officer for the HHS/ASPR/NDMS Massachusetts –1 Disaster Medical Assistance Team, I regularly deploy for federal disaster relief, critical care evacuation, and tactical medicine support missions.

	In terms of service within SCCM, I have previously served on the Billing and Coding Committee and currently serve on the SCCM Career Advancement Program Taskforce.  I look forward to bringing my varied experience to the Northeast SCCM steering committee.  Thank you for your consideration.

Best,

Jarone Lee, MD, MPH, FCCM
